
 
Minutes for Academic History  

July 16, 2007 
 
 

Attendees:  Peter Sommers, Barbara Hegel, Diane Meador, Claudia Wakefield (UAS), 
Colleen Abrams, Brigitte Mayes (UAF),  
 
 
1. Updating Curriculum after graduation across MAUs. 
 
The Admissions work team wanted to find out if staff was updating priority of the 
curricula after graduation for other MAU’s programs. UAF and UAS were not changing 
the priority of the curricula for other MAU’s. We decided that for the benefit of the student 
that after graduation we will update all of the student’s curricula priorities regardless of 
MAU. Meaning if a student graduates with a UAS degree in the first priority and has a 
UAF program as a second priority, then at the time of graduation and inactivating the 
student UAS will move UAF’s program to the first priority and so forth across all MAUs.  
 
Next meeting: Monday July 30, 2007 at 1:30  
Phone number is 1-800-893-8850  pin 6384637 
 
 
 
 


